
Langar C of E Primary School     
Barnstone Road         
Langar 
Nottingham              Head Teacher 
NG13 9HH              Mrs E J Brown 
01949 860056 
 
10th March 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We pride ourselves on having a positive and open relationship with our children, parents and 
community and believe that good communication is at the heart of this. Children are spoken to on a 
day to day basis about up and coming learning, events and changes taking place and in turn these are 
fed to parents and community via the website/ School App. Other information is shared with parents 
via text – usually news with short notice or for targeted parents, email and, when requiring a reply or 
response, a hard copy letter.  
  
It was brought to my attention, via a governor, that some recently shared information and messages 
have not got through to all parents and would like some feedback about this.  
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In order for us to understand how you are receiving information and to ensure messages are being received we would like 
you to engage with a task we will undertake today. Please return the response form so that we can evaluate our 
communication systems and guarantee it is as highly effective as we want it to be.  

Yours sincerely. 

Mrs Brown 

 

The School App puts our website at your fingertips. Latest news, curriculum 
updates, newsletters, homework, useful links and information are added to the 
website on a regular basis. When these are added to the website a notification 
comes through on your app. The school calendar is also available to view and 
can be synced with your personal online calendar. 
 
The app can be downloaded to your smart phone, I-pad or any other hand 
held device.   

Mrs Whelan and Mrs George utilise an email system that allows access to all parent 
contacts via our Squid online payment system. It is expected that all parents have signed 
up to this as this is the agreed payment system for any payments from parents to school.   

Information shared in hard-copy letter format is now only used when a reply or response is 
required, such as a sporting event or parent consultation. When returning a slip, please ensure 
you cut this off and retain the original letter in order to preserve the information shared – such as 
start and end times, points of collection etc.  



Please let us know how you received the message about communication that was sent out today and then return your slip 
asap:  

Child’s name and year group –  

Parent’s name -  

I received the message from Mrs Brown via The School App  

I received the message from Mrs Brown via text 

I received the message from Mrs Brown via email 

I received the message from Mrs Whelan via email 

None of the above  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


